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January 5, 1965

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
4590 So. Julian St.
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr, Wittler:

We appreciate your letter of January 3, 1965 indicating that you
were able to pick up our freguency check.

This is a monthly check made with our monotoring service in Kansae
City.

Your identification of our signal was gquite correct.

Cordially,

Mt Mallp
; Stan Gallup

SGims General Manager

SERVING THOUSANDS OF WESTERNERS



